
 
 

 

 

IR-01-23-17704 
 
 

4 July 2023 
 
 
Scott Jones 
fyi-request-23039-34a716b6@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Scott 
 
Request for information 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 7 June 2023. You 
requested: 
 

I am curious as to the siren system in use on the Eagle helicopters and who 
the manufacturer for it is. 

 
The Eagle helicopter’s Public Address (PA) system, which incorporates a siren, was 
manufactured by Power Sonix. Information on Power Sonix helicopter PA systems can be 
found on its website: https://www.powersonix.com/helicopter.php  
 
Please note that as part of its commitment to openness and transparency, Police 
proactively releases some information and documents that may be of interest to the 
public. An anonymised version of this response may be publicly released on the New 
Zealand Police website. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 

Inspector Peter Gibson 
TM and District Manager-Ops and Support 
New Zealand Police 

https://www.powersonix.com/helicopter.php
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

